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It's nearly time for the new season to start and we need your help to get the ground ready for
what promises to be a cracking season for Livingston Cricket Club. On Saturday 25th March
from 9.30 am  we will be
gathering to undertake a spring clean, put up the nets, paint various things around the club and
basically do all the things that Jim the Groundsman wants us to do!

  

No skills are required, just your time and enthusiasm. Last year we were successful in getting
support from Cricket Scotland with a number of International players turning up to help us,
Please show your support for the club by giving a few hours, it will make a difference! 
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